
 

Laurence Jackson School’s 

Parental Bulletin                

                                            24th November 2023 

Messages from the Headteacher 
 
 

The Year 11 mock revision information was issued to all Y11 students and a copy sent to parents via class charts this week. 
Mock exams start on 22nd January 2024. Students will receive further guidance in school on how to use this information to 
support their independent revision as we lead up to the mock exam period. 

 
Christmas Jumper Day—On Wednesday 20th December, students (and staff) have 
the option of wearing a festive item of clothing IN ADDITION to their school uniform 
(i.e. a Christmas jumper under their blazer). The usual standards around behaviour, 
jewellery and make up will still be expected. We are using this event to help raise 
money for Save the Children. If you would be willing to make a contribution please 
visit our Just Giving page by scanning the QR code on your mobile device or follow-
ing this link  
 
We ask that you please check your child’s lunch account regularly on Gateway and 
ensure that it is always in credit. 
 
If parents/carers are struggling to get bottle green jumpers at Bambinis or cannot 
get hold of one anywhere else, we can authorise students to wear black jumpers. 
 
Please be reminded that school is closed on Friday 1st December.  

Celebrating Student Success 

Congratulations to Amy H (Y11) who has recently returned from a cricket camp in India. Amy has also recent-
ly received the news that she has been selected as part of the Northern Diamonds Cricket EPP (Emerging 
Player Programme) squad. This is a fantastic achievement Amy well done 
 
 
 

LJS Alumni 
It was great to see one of our former students, Henry Wain, in the House of Parliament last week 
representing the Youth Parliament: see the video via the Prior Pursglove Facebook page  

 
We were delighted to hear that former LJS and GCSE PE student Charlie Stirland who 
made his first team debut for MK Dons this week! 
 
 
 
 

LJS had a great night at the Under 14 Redcar & Cleveland badminton tour-
nament this week with BOTH girls and boys teams crowned as Champions.  
Congratulations to Delilah W, Maddison W, Rosie D, Olivia S, Ben J, Fred-
die L, Jake H, and Will W.  

https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/CJD230023476
https://fb.watch/orZI7S1A7b/?mibextid=WC7FNe


Careers Information 

National Apprenticeship Week is 5-8 February 2024 and on Thursday 8th February 2—6pm, Middlesbrough 
College are holding an Expo where  students can visit the college and speak to over 50 employers about ap-
prenticeships, work opportunities and gain a real insight into the world of work. 

See the below flyer on how to register for this event , or follow this link  

 

 

 
 

Students are to follow this link to book a place on the Girls in Engineering Discovery Event 13th December 5-
7pm. Please see the flyer above. 

Available to read here!  

https://www.tickettailor.com/events/middlesbroughcollegegroup/1072115
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/girls-in-engineering-discovery-event-tickets-764036031337?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://email.ineqe.com/e3t/Ctc/ZR+113/ctxlW04/VVPnX03_szCyW8fh70K4R7fRSW3kyKQV55_ZxYN1h3yrs3qgyTW7Y8-PT6lZ3q6W8Tjy9p572-_bW1BZfw22jdr9_W909s1W6XG77cW7ffXDj7_Bz6vVr5JFJ5mwHMWW8rt4ZG8Dy0_4W209NwW6QH96MVDJ1b851HsSrW4gydRK2QTbqyW6rqs9j5cgb4PVCt1vT3fVLqHW8Vw4vs2P

